
Dear Parents’ 

Greetings !!! 

Hope you all are well and safe in this after lockdown period.  

We have ended our Academic session 2019-20 completing our academic syllabus and activities facing 

challenges vigorously . Even the Annual  performance was taken  while the Annual written exams were 

planned  on 17th March 20’, but we closed from 16th March 2020 for the safety of our students due to  

Government declaration related to pandemic COVID 19 .The mass promotion was given to your child is 

promoted to next grade .This is to bring to your notice that  fees for 2019-20 is still pending. So I appeal 

the parents to pay the pending fees of  academic year 2019-20 at an earliest as  you have provision of 

funds for education of your child.I would like to support parent fraternity for paying pending fees in 

installments .I earnestly request to kindly settle the payments as early as possible. Your prompt 

attention in this matter will be highly appreciated. 

I am thankful to the parents who have paid  the fees of academic year 2019-20. 

We had started our new academic session 2020-21 in April and had moved to e learning with use of 

several applications along with conducting online classes and providing notes and worksheets to engross 

and engage our students at home during lockdown. There was an uninterrupted dissemination of 

education services provided by our valiant teaching staff despite awaiting their dues. It must also be 

noted that these educators who are going beyond the call of duty are solely dependent on their salaries 

for their livelihood. 

The month of May 2020 was a vacation period for the students so we ended our sessions on 6th May. 

We have not received any guidelines from Government for the academic year 20-21. But need to start 

online classes as imparting education is vital for the student . We are eagerly waiting for CBSE affiliation. 

The online classes, worksheets , notes , skill based activities  will lead  the student to achieve the 

learning outcome. The new academic year will be a challenge for parents, educators as well as students 

as all are into e learning.   

Perhaps you are aware of Government decision permitting the schools to receive the fee payment for 

the new academic year from the parents who are capable of making the payments. This will help us to 

pay the salaries of the staff without delay. I solicit your cooperation in this regards. 

 

Principal 

Dr Pratiksha Parikh 




